
October 22, 2021 

David P. Tebo 
Corporate Radiation Safety Officer 
TEAM Industrial Services, Inc.  
200 Hermann Dr
Alvin, TX 77511 

SUBJECT:  ACKNOWLEDGEMENT LETTER REGARDING NOTIFICATION PURSUANT TO 
10 CFR 34.101(c) - NRC LICENSEE TEAM INDUSTRIAL SERVICES, INC. 

Dear David P. Tebo: 

We acknowledge receipt of the above subject in your letter dated July 26, 2021, notifying the 
agency in accordance with the regulations in 10 Code of Federal Regulations (CFR) 34.101(c), 
which states that any licensee conducting radiographic operations or storing radioactive material 
at any location not listed on the license for a period in excess of 180 days in a calendar year, 
shall notify the appropriate NRC regional office listed in § 30.6(b)(2) of this chapter prior to 
exceeding the 180 days. No further action regarding your initial notification is required.  If you 
have any questions regarding this response to your notification, please contact me at 
Latischa.Hanson@nrc.gov. 

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," a copy of this letter will be 
available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document Room or from the 
NRC's document system (ADAMS).  ADAMS is accessible from the NRC Web site at 
http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Sincerely, 

/RA/
Latischa M. Hanson, M.Sc., Health Physicist 
Materials Licensing and Decommissioning Branch 

Docket:  030-35252 
License: 42-32219-01  
Control:  628077 
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